
To whom it may concern,
 
My colleague Shannon Hill and I provided evidence to the inquiry on Friday 28 April on behalf of
the Victorian Women’s Health Services Network. We were asked a question on notice regarding
the number of women who live in Tasmania who travel to Victoria to access abortion healthcare.
 
We have followed up with Women’s Health Victoria who run the 1800MyOptions service who
have confirmed that this data is not routinely collected and therefore we are unable to provide a
response to this question.
 
Regards
Elly
 
Elly Taylor
Chief Executive Officer | She/her
Women’s Health East | Wurundjeri Country, 
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Women's Health East acknowledges the Wurundjeri Woi-wurrung people, the Traditional Owners of the land on
which we work. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and future. We affirm that sovereignty was never
ceded.
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